
Dear colleagues, 

 

We are about to embark on the most exciting period for decades in Food & Wine at Fairfax Metro 

Media. Our print sections are soon to be relaunched, continuing our long tradition of providing 

Australia's best and most trusted food journalism while introducing some fresh new ideas. 

 

This will be followed by the launch of a food and wine website to round out our offering and 

reinforce our leadership in the category. 

 

To ensure the structure reflects our digital expansion, we have created the role of Food and Wine 

Editor to oversee content across all platforms. Importantly, though, we remain firmly committed to 

local content, with State-based editors and writers continuing to showcase local restaurants, cafes, 

bars, producers and personalities.  

 

The new structure is consistent with the Editorial Review operating model and will: 

 

- Enable audience-focused delivery of our content across all platforms 

 

- Remove duplication 

 

- Promote an ideas-driven culture that ensures we continue to offer award-winning food and wine 

coverage and campaigning food journalism  

 

To deliver this, I am pleased to announce that a new role, titled Food and Wine Editor, opens today 

for applications and will remain open until August 10, 2012. To view a copy of the position 

description, please click here. 

 

I will continue meeting with the Food and Wine team about the new structure while the process of 

finding a Food and Wine editor is underway. 

 

Application process 

Expressions of interest are to be submitted via email to editorialapplications@fairfaxmedia.com.au 

by 5pm, August 10, 2012 and should include a covering letter that explains why you should get the 

role. Please clearly identify in the subject line the name of the position. 

 

As I said, I am looking forward to continuing our proud tradition of delivering the best food and wine 

content in the country, and to showcasing the team when the process is finalised. If you have any 

questions in the meantime, please contact me directly. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Lisa Hudson 

General Manager, Food & Wine - Metro Media 


